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Barbro Fridén steps down as a member of the board of Vitrolife AB (publ)  
 
Barbro Fridén has decided to step down as a member of the board of Vitrolife AB due to other future 
opportunities. Barbro Fridén has been a member of the board of Vitrolife since 2010. “We thank Barbro 
Fridén for contributing to Vitrolife's success with great commitment and expertise”, says Jón 
Sigurdsson, chairman of the board. 

 
Gothenburg, November 18, 2019 
 
VITROLIFE AB (publ)  
 
Contact: 
Jón Sigurdsson, Chairman of the Board, email: jsigurdsson@ossur.com 
Mikael Engblom, CFO, phone +46 31 7218014 
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